October 14, 1966

Dr, Kenneth 0. May
Mathewatics Department
University of Toronto
Toronto, Canada

Dear Dr. May:

1 understand you are interested in securing information on the
history of each section of the Mathematics Assoeciation of
Amevica, 1 am enclosing a photo copy of an "Early History of
the Iowa Section” which was apparently prepared by E. B.
MeClenon of Grimnell College. I #m not sure a8 to the date
when it was originally prepared bilI came into possession of
it in the spring of 1936,

Would a complete list of the Iows Section 6ffieews, over the
years, be of any value to youl 1If so, please let me know and
T will send mich a 1list to vou.

8incerely yours,

Earle L, Canfield
v Dean and Professor of Mathematics
ELC.pl . Seeretary~Ireasurer, lowa Section
‘ M.A.A.



